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Mother’s Day Room  

 
It was great to see so many of the 
children purchasing gifts for their 
Mum’s, Gran’s and other special 

people in their lives. Our decision 
to have the new set up after 

school was to minimise disruption 
during the school day. We 

managed to raise an amazing 
£397.03. Thank you everyone!  

School Uniform Sale 

 
Our last pre-loved school uniform 
sale was a great success raising 
£92. More pre-loved sales will be 
announced in the coming months. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
• Home-made Bake 

Sale-Monday 25th 
of March -All baked 
goods to be 
brought into the 
school office by 
10am 

• Father’s Day 
Room-Friday 14th of 
June 2024 

• School Disco-
Friday 28th of June 

KS1: 1:30PM-2:15pm,  

Lower KS2: 2:15PM-
3:00PM 

Upper KS2: 3:00PM-
4:00PM 

Tickets are £4 per child.  

More information about 
payment details will be 
released soon. 

 

            

  
We are always looking for more 
volunteers to join our existing 
group of fun-loving parents! Do 
you have a few hours in your 
month to spare to take part in 
the PTA or even able to 
Volunteer at specific events we 
would love for you to join us. 
Meetings usually take place at 
9.15am in the WASPS Room. 
Feel free to pop in to see what 
we’re all about. 

      

Bake Sale-Fundraiser 

 

This term, we will be holding a 
baking competition and sale 
on the 25th of March to be 
sold at the end of the school 
day. We encourage you all to 
dig deep for your muffin tins 
and get baking! All items to be 
brought into the school office 
by 10am with a list of all 
ingredients. All proceeds 
raised will go towards 
purchasing valuable items for 
the school. 


